
 

November 24, 2020 

        File reference: BRRTS 02-08-281506 

  

Tecumseh Products Company 

Attn: Carrie Williamson, General Counsel 

5683 Hines Drive 

Ann Arbor MI 48108 

[sent electronically] 

 

 

 Subject: Notice Regarding HARP Negotiated Agreement Schedule Compliance 

 

Dear Ms. Williamson: 

 

This notice letter is a request for Tecumseh Products Company to submit to the Wisconsin Department of Natural 

Resources (Department) the Remedial Actions Standards Documentation Report for the Hayton Area 

Remediation Project (HARP) as required by the Negotiated Agreement (Agreement) section III paragraph N.  The 

Department notified TRC Consultants on April 30, 2019 that it had completed an Ordinary High Water Mark 

(OHWM) determination at HARP.  Paragraph H of Exhibit H in the Agreement states that the Remedial Actions 

Standards Documentation Report is due 120 days following the OHWM determination. Therefore, the Report was 

due on August 28, 2019. 

 

We ask that Tecumseh Products return to compliance with the schedule of the Agreement.  If you need additional 

information, please contact me. 

 

 

Regards, 

 
 

Bill Fitzpatrick, P.E., P.G. 

HARP Project Manager 

608-320-3330 

William.Fitzpatrick@Wisconsin.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ecc :  Jason Smith, Tecumseh Products Co. 

        Chris Harvey, TRC 

 William J. Nelson, DNR LS/8 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 

Madison WI  53707-7921 
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